
 

 

 

 

 

31 July, 2017 
 

Suzuki to Provide Aid for Flood Relief 
in Japan’s Northern Kyushu Region 
 
Suzuki Motor Corporation expresses heartfelt sympathy to those affected 

by the severe flooding in Japan’s Northern Kyushu region. 
 
As support to the affected Fukuoka and Oita prefectures, Suzuki Motor 

Corporation has decided to donate a total of two million yen (one million 
yen to each prefecture) through the Japanese Red Cross Society. 
 

We wish for the earliest possible recovery of the affected area. 


